
Item 3.8.16 
 

CFP PSC Subcommittee #5 Clarification Call 

10 am (Central time) 

Attendees: Robert Sudler and Carrie Pohjola 

June 21, 2019 

Carrie met with Robert on the CH questions on 6/21/19.  They are being discussed with the 
Clearinghouse and there was some follow up discussion on the questions submitted. 

Question 1: Clarification on what we were discussing.  Who is the individual that is conducting the 
exercises and what qualifications are required. 

Question 2: there is no requirement to do the “deep dive” into individual field exercises and the 
requirement to check source documentation.   This is being further reviewed by the CH. 


